BRITANNIA SQUARE RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION - 2022 AGM
Highways and Lighting Report 2021-22
The ongoing works by Severn Trent contractors in York Place Lane have caused inconvenience to a number of residents in Albany Terrace and Stephenson Terrace over much of the year. 
Also in Stephenson Terrace, drivers continue to miss the No Through Road signs on an almost daily basis. Vehicles frequently damage parked cars, grass verges and shrubs.
On lighting, there have been some delays in getting defective lights repaired around the Square and in Albany Terrace. This can sometimes be caused by parked cars or contractors’ vehicles blocking access for cherry pickers. 

Useful Links
Should you need them, below are links to Worcestershire County Council’s website for planned roadworks throughout the area and for reporting potholes and streetlight defects.
Roadworks scheduled by the County Council are available at:
http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20602/roadworks
Report a pothole at:

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20449/pothole
Report a defective street light at:

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20007/street_lighting
Carol Inman

Secretary

26 October 2022
